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It is with deep sadness that The United Centre for Theological Studies informs you 

of the death of our dear friend Catherine Pearse on July 9, 2015. Catherine was 

currently working on her Master of Arts in Spiritual Disciplines and Ministry  

Practices. Our thoughts and prayers are with her children and family. 

News and Notes 

Fall/Winter Registration continues   

CHECK OUT THE NEW TIMETABLE 

Next Bursary Deadline is 4:30 pm August 17, 2015 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT NEW POLICY FOR BURSARY DISBURSMENT: 

We have changed our practice for disbursing bursaries.  We will be disbursing bursaries by 

term, this means that applications for the Fall term must be received by August 17/. 

To qualify for a bursary you MUST be registered for courses in the term you are applying in. 

Retro-active bursaries will no longer be awarded. 

Congratulations to Jordan Cantwell on being elected Moderator of the 
United Church of Canada. 

 
Congratulations to Ralph Carl Wushke who has received the Dr. Andrew 
Moore Travelling Fellowship.  

http://www.uwinnipeg.ca/theology/2015-courses.html


The United Centre for Theological Studies   

office: 520 Portage Avenue 

 

Phone: 204-786-9320 

Fax: 204-772-2584 

E-mail: theology@uwinnipeg.ca 

The United Centre for Theological Studies is committed to excellence 
in theological education within a  
liberal arts University. We welcome all those who wish to study theology and we seek to empower leaders 
for religious and social service by providing a safe and respectful environment for critical reflection that is  
contextual and global in scope and values social and ecological justice. We are shaped by the historic  

Outward from the Centre 

Each September the Faculty of Graduate Studies hosts a mandatory Orientation Session to introduce you to the culture of being a 
graduate student at this institution. Being a Graduate Student has many distinct differences and opportunities that you wouldn’t 
have experienced as an undergraduate student, and we want to make sure that you get through the transition as smoothly as 
possible. This session will offer some valuable information on what you need to know as a masters student, offer you the oppor-
tunity to meet other students at this level and many other activities throughout the afternoon.  
 
International Graduate Students will also have the opportunity to participate in the International Student Services Orientation 
Session occurring that same day.  

This is the link to the Orientation website: http://www.uwinnipeg.ca/orientation/graduate-students-orientation.html and your 
invitation is also attached to this message.  

Please join the Facebook event page: https://www.facebook.com/events/771191302999535/ and I encourage you to send me a 
friend request (Deanna UWinnipeg) to stay connected on all UW Graduate Studies news.  
 
We ask that all students rsvp their attendance to gradstudies@uwinnipeg.ca 

Event details: 
Tuesday, September 8, 2015  11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  Room 1L11 (1st floor, Lockhart Hall)  
I look forward to meeting you all at this event, and I hope you all have a wonderful Summer.  

 
Warm regards, 

Deanna England, Graduate Studies Officer  
Faculty of Graduate Studies  University of Winnipeg  
1BC10B – Buhler Centre  
515 Portage Avenue  
Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3B 2E9 
Telephone: (204) 786.9093  Fax: (204) 774.4134  
E-mail: d.england@uwinnipeg.ca 
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